
Monday, Dec. 16, 2013 

 

To Everybody Associated With The Roxbury Marathon: 

Thanks for making this event a success despite the inclement weather. 

My appreciation to the runners and the volunteers for overcoming the cold 

temperatures and for making this 10th annual race memorable. 

Over the coming weeks, the runners in the Roxbury Road Race Series will 

discuss whether to keep the marathon in December or move it to an earlier 

date. 

We look forward to the 2014 event. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Benjamin,  

head director, Roxbury Road Race Series 


